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Following its due consideration, the Council then included the land in question within the

Development Limits for the settlement of Llanarthne in its Deposit LDP, published in January

2020. However, for reasons outlined by the Council in their current submissions, a revised

second edition Deposit LDP was then prepared.

As part of the current consultation process into the 2nd Deposit LDP, the Council have again

published a “Site Assessment Table” (2023), which provides details of the Council’s analysis

of each received Candidate Site submission. We note that our Clients land was considered

as part of this process and as a result the Authority concluded as follows:

“The site cannot accommodate 5 or more dwellings. It will be included within development

limits due to its position in relation to the existing built form, and will contribute to small sites.”

As a result of the above, Plan B represents an extract of the Deposit LDP Proposals Map for

Llanarthne, clearly now identifying our Clients land as lying within the defined development

limits:



Plan B

We therefore welcome the decision of the Authority to concur with the representation

previously made in relation to our Clients land and fully support their decision to include the

land within the development limits.

Yours sincerely,

Jason D Evans

Director

Enc.




